
 

 

CBAI Thanks Congressman Darin LaHood (R-16th) for Co-Sponsoring Legislation  

CBAI thanks Congressman Darin LaHood for being the first member of the Illinois congressional delegation to 
co-sponsor an important bill for community banks and their customers in the United 
States House of Representatives.  

The Homebuyers Privacy Protection Act (H.R. 7297) - this is legislation that will 
require a consumer’s consent for the sale of trigger leads by the credit bureaus 
or restrict the sale to lenders that have an existing mortgage relationship with 
the consumer. 

This House bill was advocated for by a group of CBAI leadership bankers at an in-district 
meeting with Congressman LaHood in March, during CBAI’s Call on Washington in early 
May, and again at a spring Economic Roundtable hosted by the Federal Home Loan Bank 
of Chicago.  

A strong advocacy effort is important to inform and encourage our elected officials to support legislation and 
regulations that help community banks thrive while serving their customers and communities. 

 

 

Congressman Darin LaHood 
(R-16th) 


